
Yorkmead Primary School 

Friday 18th October 2024  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have arrived at the end of the penultimate week of half term. It was lovely to see so many 

of you at parents evening, I’m sure you will be working really hard with your children on their 

areas of development as discussed with your teachers.  

On Thursday 24th October at 3pm parents are invited to come into school and read with their 

children. Our wonderful Teaching Assistants will be on hand to escort you to your child’s                

classroom. Please be mindful that children cannot leave early, at 3:25pm Teaching Assistants 

will escort parents to the playground so you can collect your children in the normal way.  

Thank you to those parents who are pre-booking and paying for Breakfast club in advance, to 

any parents who may need Breakfast club in the future, please ensure you book/pay in                     

advance.  

Our Reception workshops were a great success! Please ensure you read with your children and 

follow the strategies that were presented by the team. If you would like any further assistance 

please contact school and ask for our RWI lead Mrs Pitfield.  

Own Clothes Day  
Friday 25th October 2024 is non-uniform day, children can dress to scare and wear Halloween 

costumes or their own clothes. 

Please bring a £1 donation towards our school fund.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Wishes, Mr Newman-Smith   

Workers of the Week: 

Year One Hussain (West Midlands) & Eimaan (Warwickshire).  

Year Two  Anaya (County Antrim) & Iliya (Devon).  

Year Three Zainab (Gwynedd) & Zaki (Gloucestershire).  

Year Four Ahmed (Scottish Highlands) & Alisia (Dorset).  

Year Five Abdur (Cheshire) & Umaira (Hampshire).   

Year Six Ammal (Suffolk) & Aroush (Yorkshire).  

Well done Year Five! 

Whole school attendance this week: 93%  

Reception  Year Two  Year Three Year Four  Year Five Year Six  Year One 

89.1% 93.8% 90.8% 93% 95.9% 95.6% 92.3% 



Yorkmead Primary School 

Friday 18th October 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Six 

All parents must apply for Secondary School by Thursday 31st October 

2024. 

You do this online at www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

    

Friday 18th October  Fire Brigade to visit Year 4 

 
Monday 22nd October  Yr2 Parent Fluency Meeting at 9am 

Friday 25th October  Break up for half term.  

Non uniform day! Children can wear Halloween 
costumes or regular clothes. Donations of £1 will 
towards school fund.  

    

Monday 4th November  Back to school 

 
Thursday 7th November  Flu Immunisation day 

Please ensure you return your consent form. 

 
Tuesday 12th November   Year 6 Young Shakespeare Company 

 

Nursery 

All parents must apply for Reception by Wednesday 15th January 

2025. 

You can do this online at www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

TT Rockstars  

TT Rockstars have reported that some children are using out of date apps 
and therefore are missing out on key features of the games.  

Please could you update your TT Rockstars app to ensure children are able 
to access the full content. 


